Weekly Newsletter

Friday 22nd November 2019

Reminders/notices

- Please remember that the Friday afternoon activities finish at 3pm sharp. There are no staff on site after this time to look after your children
- The deadline for the full amount for the Urdd Cardiff trip is 29.11.19
- Please find the updated clubs timetable on the link below:

https://www.stfranciscatholicschool.co.uk/extra-curricular-activities



Donation of old school uniform

The Super Ambassadors' mission for this term is to combat the price of uniform and explore the environmental benefits of reusing uniform. I am incredibly proud of our Super Ambassadors - Finley Turner, Logan Holman, Ria Watts and Kiera Edwards - and the work they put in before running yesterday's uniform stall. The stall was so successful that we'd like to set up a uniform 'swap shop' in the future; keep an eye on the newsletter for requests for donations of old uniform and take home uniform in the next size for the rest of the year. We are very thankful to our school community, Fr Paul's donation of school shoes earlier in the year and to all the parents, past and present, that have donated uniform over the years.

Friends' Christmas Market

The Friends want to say a huge thank you to the choir for leading the singing last night at their Christmas market. Thank you also to the parents for supporting the event so well. They made a huge £428!

Young Writers Competition

The pupils from Dosbarth Skomer have been working on a piece for the 'Poetry Monsters' competition. They've focussed on poetry techniques and characteristics, they have continually improved their work throughout these sessions. Miss Gallagher is "Over the moon!" To announce that 19/24 pupils' work that was entered has been selected to be published! The organisers were so impressed with the St Francis entries that they have extended the deadline for the five other pupils to review their work for another opportunity to enter - pob lwc!

Sponsored bounce

The children thoroughly enjoyed celebrating the UNCRC's 30th anniversary. Diolch to Julia's mum and dad for providing the bouncy castle, the children were delighted!

Article 31: You have the right to relax and play.

Please would you collect the sponsorship money and bring it into school by Wednesday 27th November? Diolch.

Dosbarth Skomer were the winners of the attendance shield this week. Three classes were above 95% attendance again this week!



Attendance	
Dosbarth Seren y Môr	89.94%
Dosbarth Dolffin	97.53%
Dosbarth Caldey	92.89%
Dosbarth Skomer	99.52%
Dosbarth Ramsey	96.89%
Whole School Total	95.60%

@St_FrancisPembs @DosbarthSerenYM @DosbarthDolffin @DosbarthCaldey @DosbarthSkomer @Dosbarth_Ramsey

Parish Links

This morning we celebrated Mass with both Mrs Williams' and Mr Burgoyne's families. Our Parish including Governors, Sr. Angela and Mr Paul White joined us. Thank you to Father Paul for his wonderful words, to the children for reading and singing so well and to everyone who was able to attend this very special Mass.

Our next Mass is our Advent Mass at 9:30am on Thursday 19th November.

School photographs

The school photographs arrived in school today, they will be given to your child's class teacher on Monday.

School priorities

Please click the link below:

https://www.youtube.com/ watch?v= gKapXjZpZo

